
Oxford, 25th April, 1912. 

Dear Jacobs; 

I had a very comfortable journey horr~. I enjoyed 

my visit imnensely and I hope that you had a good trip to Divonne, 

and that Mrs. Jaoobs was not too tired. I have asked Velter to 

send the Lenotte sketches, which 1 know you will find most inter­

esting. 

Sincerely yours, 

Wm. Osler. 

P.S. I ha,,e had the Frick re!.X)rte 


